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From: 
Pro. Judy Foster
Mary’s College of Commerce
41-C, Palm St., 
London – SW7 5LH

To: 
Mr. Calvin Hayes
H.R. Manager
Quick Accounts 
44, New Shine Dr
London – YH9 6 HB

18 March, 2012 

 Dear Mr. Hayes,

I am writing in support of the job application of Mr. Alex West. He has applied for the post of intern in your company.

I would like to share it with you that Alex was an intelligent student of our college. He got good grades in all semesters. He wants to broaden his knowledge in corporate accounting and this is a good opportunity for him.

Alex was in my class. I am the lecturer for taxation, auditing, and marketing management. He excelled at our college and he is very good in accounting. 

I am very sure that given a chance, he will efficiently learn all the aspects of accounting in your company very well and will contribute it back.
Alex is a good person, a team player and has great interpersonal skills. 

So, I recommend Alex for this intern position in your company as he has the required abilities for this role.Please feel free to contact me for any further information.

Regards,

Prof. Judy Foster
Mary’s College of Commerce
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